
Dear Neighbor, 
 
On April 11, 2024, DJUSD will present a placement proposal for Early Childhood Education (ECE) requisite facilities at North 
Davis Elementary. Public feedback is instrumental in informing our decisions. In an effort to finalize site plans for ECE facility 
construction at your neighborhood school, we invite you to attend an additional public outreach opportunity.  
 
The DJUSD Bond Team welcomes families, staff, neighbors and friends for two meeting opportunities on Monday, April 22, to 
learn about potential revisions and provide feedback on this important project. 
 
Public Meeting Invitation 
 
DETAILS FOR MEETING 
When:   Monday, April 22, 2024 
Start Times:  First Meeting @ 3:30 p.m. 

Second Meeting @ 5:15 p.m. 
Where:   North Davis Elementary School Library, 555 E. 14th St., Davis, CA 95616 
 
If you are unable to attend and would like to learn more about our ECE Requisite Facilities program, please scan the QR code 
below or visit www.djusd.net/bond/ece.  
 
 
 
 
 
Public comment, questions or concerns about this project are welcomed and encouraged. We will    
be reviewing feedback emailed to FacilityPlanning@djusd.net until the end of the public comment 
period on Monday, May 6, 2024 by 5:00 p.m.  
 
 

DJUSD Bond Project at Your Neighborhood School 

http://www.djusd.net/bond/ece
mailto:FacilityPlanning@djusd.net

